
I urge the House Committee on Health Care to support amending the Oregon Constitution to ensure every resident of the State of 
Oregon has access to cost-effective, clinically appropriate and affordable health care. A neighbor who is a life-long resident of 
Oregon waited until she turned 65 to have a growth on her head removed, and now doctors think it might be cancer coming from 
elsewhere in her body. Had she had affordable health care, she could have had it looked at much sooner. This is a matter of LIFE 
and DEATH for Oregon residents! The Committee needs to choose LIFE and affordable health care! 
Thank you.


